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I am a resident of Portland (7404 N. Wayland Ave, Portland, OR 97203).

I am writing to urge you to support SB1508 to fund DEQ and to oppose to SB1541 which
strips DEQ of authority and the CAO rules of important health based standards.

This is the will of the people. Please do not submit to bullying by big industries who use
lobbying and money to subvert the needs and the wishes of the community.

We are counting on you to protect our health with strong air regulation legislation that is based
on healthier standards than are currently in place.

Thank you,
Laurie McLary
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